pate 04 March 2015
ourRef 20878-SI-3-040315
YourRef 2014/6903/P
To Michael Cassidy

UNDERGROUND

London Underground Limited
Development Control

Planning@camden.gov.uk

Hello Michael,
32 Lawn Road London NW3 2XU
Thank you for your communication of 27" February 2015.

| can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure protection has no comment to
make on this planning application.

These comments relate only to the London Underground infrastructure protection
issues raised by the application. They should not be taken to be representative of the
position which may be taken by the Mayor and/or ancther part of TfL. You are
advised to consider whether it is also necessary or appropriate to consult other parts
of TfL and whether the application should be referred to the Mayor as an application
of potential strategic importance pursuant to the provisions of the Town and Country
Planning (Mayor of London) Order 2008. All other consultations with TfL should be
made by e mailing boroughplanning@tfl.gov.uk.

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Shahina Inayathusein
Information Manager
LUL Infrastructure Protection



